BARTLESVILLE CIVIC

When reopening the studio, we would like to do so with your child’s health as our top priority. Included is the
protocol we will be following during all class times until further notice. Please review these and let us know if you
have any questions. If everyone is able to do their part, we will be able to do our best to protect the health of our

dancers while giving them the opportunity to return to class.

e Dancers should arrive dressed with hair done ready for class with easily removable street clothes and shoes over

their ballet attire. Dressing rooms will be unavailable.

No parents will be allowed inside.

Dancers will be allowed in the studio 10 minutes prior to their class time. Prompt pick up at the end of the class period
is very appreciated.

Class sizes will be limited to 12 dancers.

All surfaces will be wiped down and sanitized between each class.

Dancers should be feeling 100% with no symptoms to attend class. Please notify the studio if a dancer is not attending
due to a possible Covid exposure.

e Ifyour dancer has been asked to quarantine due to an exposure in their school classroom, community exposure or an
exposure through a family member, we ask that they do not attend ballet until that quarantine is complete.

Please do not send your dancer to class if they have had a cough, sore throat, shortness of breath, new loss
of taste/smell or fever in the past 14 days.
When Entering:

e  Only one dancer will be allowed to enter the studio at a time, unless the dancers are from the same family. One adult
can walk up with them to the designated area, if needed. Dancers should wear their street shoes at this time.
Please walk up to the entrance when you see that there is not another dancer entering.

Temperature checks will be conducted upon entry. A contactless thermometer will be used to take each dancer’s
temperature. Dancers will not be allowed further if they present with a temperature of 100.4F or greater. That
dancer will not be allowed back for 14 days.

e  After this dancer has entered the studio portion, the next dancer will be allowed inside and the same process will
repeat until all dancers have arrived.

While In Class:

e Ballet bars will be labeled to ensure a 6 feet distancing measure is maintained.

o  When entering, each dancer will be directed to their assigned spot.

e Dancers in our Foundation, Beginner and Jazz classes are asked to only bring a small bag for their ballet shoes and
water bottle with them for class. We understand that our Intermediate and Advanced dancers that are also in pointe
shoes will need a little larger bag for their supplies. Dancers will take off their street shoes once they are inside the
building and take their bag with them into the studio to put their ballet shoes on.

e During center combination work and across the floor combinations, dancers will maintain 6 ft of social distancing.

When Exiting:

e After class is over, dancers will be dismissed one by one or by family/carpool.

o  No dancers will be allowed to congregate in the waiting area.

o  We ask parents or drivers to stand outside of their vehicle or wait outside the entrance at pick up time so that Ms. Liz
can see that they have arrived to pick up their dancer.

e Please be prompt when picking up. This will keep our classes running on schedule. No dancers will be allowed

inside until all surfaces have been sanitized.

Thank you all for your patience and cooperation during these unprecedented times!



